
To Mr. Larsen and our School Board, 

Happy New Year!

WE ARE GOING TO THRIVE IN 25!

• The two new buses we ordered in August are on the move towards us. They should be 
here by the end of the month or first part of February.

• We had 14 tickets for the month of December. Out of the 14 tickets we had 3 suspended 
for vaping on the bus.

• We did 20 reimbursable trips in the month of December.

• We did 34 non-reimbursable trips in the month of December.

• Over in Heyburn on 21st from Z street to O Street, cars are running through the stop arm 
on the bus. In the last two months we have ad 19 not stop. We are keeping track of them. 
We have made contact with the Heyburn polic.

• Update on Meadowbrook “bus stop ahead” sign - We have talk with the Idaho State 
Highway engineer manager. They came out to survey and assess the situation.  They 
have determined that the bus stop is safe and in no need of signage, so they have 
canceled our request.  

January Birthdays in our Department.

• Jon Gallegos January 5th 
• Teri Christensen January 7th 
• Jonathan Mortensen January 14
• Vanessa Baker January 22

We would like to thank Mr. Larsen and the school board for their continued support of our 
department.

Thank you,

Coleen Jones


